

Dear Families,

Over the next 10 days (2nd and 3rd weeks of Easter), we are participating in **Uplift Your Priest**. This campaign inspires us to show affirmation for our priests, especially after Lent and Easter Triduum. We encourage each of you to find ways to show your appreciation and gratitude for these selfless men of God. Here are a few ideas:

- Call/text/email our priest
- Send spiritual bouquets to him
- Send him drawings or paintings
- Pray, fast, and offer sacrifices for him
- Make a video message/song of affirmation for him
- Decorate the church/rectory sidewalk with chalk drawings and messages
- Post a picture of your family with our priest
- Pray a Rosary for him
- Write letters thanking him for his sacrifices

"Without priests, we have no Eucharist. Without the Eucharist, we have no Church!"